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March 2015
Dear Parent / Carer,

If at any point you have a question, query or worry, please do not hesitate to contact me at school or through email at greg.welsh@westlothian.org.uk
Greg Welsh (Head Teacher)

Official Opening
We held a very successful Opening of the extension on the afternoon of Thursday 26th February. Mrs Myra Macpherson, MBE, carried out the official duties of opening the new PE and dining facilities. It was a lovely occasion to have Mrs Macpherson and Mrs Ford, both former Head teachers, at the event and they both enjoyed taking time to look around the school. Our P5 drummers and Choir impressed all in attendance with their outstanding musical talents.
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Art Exhibition

We hope that you all enjoyed the opportunity to come in to see the new facilities and look around our children’s fantastic art work in the exhibition. The entertainment provided by the choir, P5 drummers, P2 and P6 drama groups certainly showcased the wonderful work taking place in Expressive Arts in school. I appreciate the positive comments received to date as our staff continue to provide our children with fantastic opportunities to develop and celebrate their talents.  Money raised from the sale of artwork will be invested into our Expressive Arts resources and/or experiences.
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School Uniform Feedback

Thank you to all of the parents/carers who returned our uniform questionnaire. We had 136 returns and have detailed the results of this below. These results will be discussed at the next Parent Council meeting.
67% of parents would like the uniform to become ‘more uniformed’!

Burgundy was the preferred colour of sweatshirt with a gold polo shirt. Either black or grey trousers/skirt was the preferred option with only 18% favouring shirt and tie.

The majority of our current P6 and P7 pupils would prefer that the P7 uniform was shirt and tie so that they were slightly different from other stages in the school.
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Parent Consultations

The next scheduled parents’ consultations will take place on 31st March and 1st April. Children in P3-P7 should attend this meeting, as it is important for them to share their learning and their next steps in learning. If there are confidential issues to discuss, the teacher will make arrangements for this to happen at a separate time.  You will have received a letter regarding these and should return the slip to the school so that appointments can be co-ordinated.
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Contacting key staff

If you wish to speak to the class teacher about your child, for any reason, then we would be grateful if you could contact the school office by telephone or in person to arrange for the class teacher to contact you. As the class teacher is responsible for the children in the class from 8.50am until 3.25pm it is not possible for them to speak to you if you come into school in the morning, but they will contact you as soon as possible. For health and safety reasons please do not enter the school through the children's doors, but enter through the main entrance door.
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Dressing Down with a Difference

Our March ‘Dress Down Day’ on Friday, 6th March will be a ‘Big Yellow Friday’ in aid of Children’s Liver Disease Foundation. All of our children will hear more about this important charity in school on Monday 2nd March. 
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‘Wear it Blue’ Day
Thursday 2nd April will be a ‘Wear it Blue’ day in school to support Autism Awareness week. Our children will take part in activities, developed by the children in our Autism Resource, to further their own knowledge and understanding of how Autism affects others. We are extremely proud of the inclusive ethos within our whole school community and the part our Resource plays in this, and look forward to this being a day of celebration.
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Bathgate West ‘Pies, Peas and Bingo’ Night

Bathgate West Nursery is holding its ‘Pie, Peas and Bingo’ night on Thursday 26th March at the British Legion starting at 6.30pm. Tickets costing £2.50 are on sale from the nursery or the school office.
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Milk Money
School milk from 20th April until 26th June is £8.46 and should be paid by Thursday, 26th March.  Please note we are unable to accept late payments.
School fund contributions for the same period is £3.00 and should be paid by the same date.
Low Port September 2015 - A reminder that the 2nd payment of £35.00 is due to be paid by Friday 27th March.

Belgium April/May 2015 - A reminder that spending money of £50.00 is due to be paid by Friday 27th March plus the £10.00 British money.  Further information will be sent out next week.

Belgium April/May 2016 - A reminder that the 2nd payment of £60.00 is due to be paid by Friday 27th March.

Dental Inspections – Information from NHS Lothian

Our P1 and P7 pupils recently had their dental health checked with the following results.

61% of P1 pupils had no obvious signs of dental disease with 42% of P7s in the same category.

6% of P1 pupils and 2% of P7 pupils had advanced dental disease.
Our P1 and 2 children take part in our tooth brushing programme and we would encourage all parents/carers to monitor your child’s dental health.
Annual Data Check 

We will be issuing Annual Data Check forms for all pupils over the next few weeks.  Please can these be checked, signed and returned to the school so that the records we hold for each child is correct and up-to-date. 

Easter Colouring in Picture

There is still time to enter this competition and blank pictures are available from the school office and cost 50p.  Closing date Friday 20th March, great prizes to be won!

DIARY DATES – MARCH

2nd 


‘Big Yellow Friday’ talk to all classes

3rd 


P4 NYCOS workshops

4th 
am 

P6 Victorian Tea for other classes

6th 


‘Big Yellow Friday’ – dress down in yellow – remember your £1 donation

6th 
9.20am
P5m Assembly (parents welcome)

9th 


P6 and P7 Elective Programme

10th 


P4 NYCOS workshops

10th 
6.15pm 
Parent Council


7.00pm 
Autism Parents’ Network

11th 
4.00pm 
Football Festival

13th 


Red Nose Day (more info to follow)

13th 
9.20am
P3/2 Assembly (parents welcome)

13th

Parents’ Consultation appointments issued
16th 


P6 and 7 Elective Programme


17th 


P4 NYCOS workshops

17th 
7.00pm 
P6 ‘Olivia’ performance (Bathgate Academy)

18th 
7.00pm 
P6 ‘Olivia’ performance (Bathgate Academy)

20th 
9.20am
P3b Assembly (parents welcome)
23rd 


P1 and P7 group photographs

23rd 


P6 and 7 Elective Programme

24th 


P1 Shared Start

24th 


P4 NYCOS workshops
25th 


P2 and P3 Shared Start
27th 
9.20am
P4m Assembly (parents welcome)


27th 


P2 ‘Honey’ performance (separate letter issued)

30th 


P6 and 7 Elective Programme

31st 


P4 NYCOS workshop


31st 
from 6.00pm
Parents’ Consultations

April 

1st 


P3/2 visit to Callendar House


1st
from4.00pm
Parents’ Consultations

2nd 


‘Wear it Blue’ Day

2nd 
9.30am 
Church Service (High Church) 





Golden Club Event


3rd 


HOLIDAY – (break until 20th April)
